

## Barnegat Light Taxpayers' Association



Visit our website

Happy New Year!

We welcome 2021 with an overhaul of the <u>BLTA Website</u>. Have you noticed? If not, take a good look now! We have worked to make the website more user friendly and packed it with lots of information about the town and the island. We hope you will use it often as a resource, getting a question answered, looking for a website or phone number, finding fun activities, reading the monthly updates, etc. Be sure to bookmark us on your phone and laptop. We welcome your <u>reactions</u>, <u>comments</u>, <u>and suggestions</u> as we continue to make improvements to the site throughout the winter months.

Be safe and stay healthy!

The BLTA Board

Remember to visit the <u>BLTA Website</u> often as it is a resource for all things Barnegat Light and all things LBI. If you're not currently a member of the BLTA, we hope you will join us. Share this link with another Barnegat Light resident and encourage them to <u>become a member</u> of the BLTA! They can join by accessing our website!

If you are a Facebook user (and a paid member of the BLTA) we encourage you to join our <u>Facebook group</u>!

The Barnegat Light Taxpayers' Association

P.O. Box 342, Barnegat Light, NJ 08006 Connect With Us:

**Contact Us** 

